AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF POISON CONTROL CENTERS



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President

Jay L. Schauben, PharmD

President-Elect

William Banner, MD, PhD, FACMT, FAACT

Past President

Marsha D. Ford, MD, FACMT, FACEP

Secretary

Julie A. Weber, RPh, CSPI

Treasurer

Stuart E. Heard, PharmD, FCSHP

Directors-At-Large

Thomas C. Arnold, MD

S. David Baker, PharmD, DABAT

Alvin C. Bronstein, MD, FACEP

Howell R. Foster, PharmD

Sandy L. Giffin, RN, MS, NEA-BC

Linda B. Kalin, RN, BS, CSPI

James B. Mowry, PharmD, DABAT, FAACT

Mark L. Ryan, PharmD

Executive Director

Stephen T. Kaminski, J.D.

515 KING STREET - SUITE 510 ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314 MAIN 703.894.1858 FAX 703.683.2812 E-MAIL INFO@AAPCC.ORG WWW.AAPCC.ORG October 19, 2015

Keith Boesen, PharmD Managing Director Arizona Poison and Drug Information Center 1295 N. Martin, Room B308 Tucson, AZ 85721

Dear Dr. Boesen,

Thank you for agreeing to the change in your center's accreditation schedule. On behalf of the AAPCC's Accreditation Committee, I am advising you that the Arizona Poison and Drug Information Center's accreditation will expire on November 1, 2017. Your application will be due to AAPCC on May 1, 2017. Please note the new criteria approved by the AAPCC Board of Directors applies to your application and you will be required to submit it online. Please let me know when you would like to schedule your one on one online instructional.

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact myself, Linda Kalin or Maria Mercurio-Zappala, Co-Chairs of the Accreditation Committee.

Sincerely.

Leslie Sandler

Director, Certification, Accreditation and Professional Education